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Last Call Before Summer 
Our students invest 100%. Students across the country have been working hard this 
semester making an impact on their campuses, showcasing principled culture and love 
while "rocking it" as students (aka being excellent students).  

In the final few weeks of their semester, CARP students closed out strong with powerful 
meetings, gratitude parties, and retreats! We're so proud of all of the students for their 
commitment this semester and especially to those who are graduating. Congrats!  

   

    



 

 

On May 17th to May 19th, the Midwest CARP chapters held their End of Semester Retreat 
in CAMP KOHOE in Benton Harbor, MI. With 19 total participants, CARP Grand Rapids, 
CARP Chicago, and CARP Indiana came together with guest speaker and CARP National 
Board Director, Dr. Robert Beebe, who gave presentations from the CARP Curriculum. 

   

 

 

 

   

"I learned to really love other people, not for my own benefit, but to love others as my own 
brothers and sisters. Being able to commit to my relationships with other people, not for my 
own benefit but for the growth of our society and for God." ~ Sarafina, CARP Grand Rapids 
sophomore 

"It’s always a very special atmosphere when young people come here for a higher purpose 
than just themselves...You are the future. You decide what America is gonna be like, what 
this world is gonna be like. Don’t underestimate the power you have as an individual." ~ 
Dieter Jesper, CAMP KOHOE Director 

Read the full report here!  
   

    

CARP Las Vegas held their end of semester retreat from May 20 to May 27! It was a 
powerful experience of family and culture of heart. Much thanks to special guest, Dr. Sandra 
Lowen. Full report coming soon!  

   



 

 

    

CARP Bay Area hosted their End of Semester Party on May 17th celebrating their past 
accomplishments, thanking their families and supporters, and hearing testimonies from 
members.  

   

 

 

 

   

CARP L.A. held its final Vision Night for the semester with guest speaker, Brandon Towns 
from City of Refuge Church in Los Angeles, who brought his whole youth group to join a 
night of learning, fun, and food. What a great example of creating peace and understanding! 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

CARP chapters' final meetings (CARP El Camino College, CARP Las Vegas, and CARP 
Cypress pictured above) celebrated a semester-long journey of self-discovery and 
empowerment, standing for God and a principled culture while building relationships that 
last.  

We look forward to see what these students will accomplish next. But first, summer! See 
announcements below for some of the summer opportunities. Stay tuned for more.  

   

    

 

   

    



 

 

Catch up on this past month's news here:  
   

Click Here  

 

   

    

 

   

Announcements 
   

 

 

 

June 22nd! Mother Moon, the founder of 
CARP, is coming to Las Vegas for the 
Unity Festival at the MGM Grand! 

CARP is working with Family Federation for 
World Peace and YAYAM to create the 
most amazing peace experience for Young 
Adults. 

One of CARP's missions is to empower 
young people to make a positive impact on 
the world, so we're grateful to Mother Moon 
for giving the opportunity to strengthen our 
CARP members.  

See the full list of events around June 
22nd here!  

 

  

 

 

 

   

Many CARP students will be attending a weekend peace program from June 21st to 23rd 
as well as the Unity Festival on June 22nd.  

Find out more and register here!  
   

    

 

   




